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Good afternoon, 
 
 
We have just been made aware of a child within class RA who has tested positive for Covid-19.  
They last had contact with the rest of the class on Tuesday 1st December. Unfortunately this now 
means that children from RA will have to self-isolate for a further day, up to and including Monday 
14th December.  They can then return to school on Tuesday 15th December. 
 
As you may be aware, children were due to have their flu vaccinations on Monday 14th December. 
This will now be moved to the ‘catch up day’, which we had already booked and will take place in 
early January.  We will inform you of the exact date once we have this information. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
James Williams 
Headteacher 

 
 
 

 


